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The USCSA transgendered & non-binary athlete policy aligns itself with both the NCAA and Olympic
Movement, allowing sports governing bodies to establish their own policies. The goal of our policy is to
provide a safe, welcoming, inclusive, and competitive environment for all athletes to complete.

Athletes will be held to the following:

● An athlete assigned female at birth who is NOT undergoing testosterone treatment may select a
male or female team for the season.

● An athlete assigned female at birth who is undergoing testosterone treatment or medical record
of treatment may select a male or female team for the season.

● An athlete assigned male at birth who is NOT undergoing hormone therapy may only compete
on a male team.

● An athlete assigned male at birth who is undergoing hormone treatment therapy may select a
male or female team for the season.
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